Pine Ridge Water Supply Corporation
149 W. Main St., Van, Texas 75790
903-963-5101 office///903-963-5191 fax
E-MAIL—TRE@TEXASCELLNET.COM	   
WEB SITE—PINERIDGEWSC.MYRURALWATER.COM

December 18th, 2023

TO THE PINE RIDGE WATER SUPPLY CORPORATION MEMBERS:

IT HAS BEEN A GOOD YEAR AT PRWSC. JOHN AND DANNY HAVE INSTALLED A 4” LINE ON FM 1255 AND A 3” LINE ON VZ CR 1701 AND COMPLETED BOTH PROJECTS. THEY HAVE INSTALLED AND COMPLETED A PROJECT ON VZ CR 1524 AND ARE IN THE PROCESS OF COMPLETING A PROJECT ON FM 857.  THE GENERATORS ARE IN GOOD SHAPE AND OPERATING AS THEY SHOULD.  
WE CONTINUE TO UPGRADE AND EXTEND WATER LINES, WHICH WILL IMPROVE AS WE PROCEED WITH OUR MONTHLY PROJECTS.

PRWSC WOULD LIKE TO REMIND EVERYONE TO SIGN UP FOR OUR WEBPAGE FOR IMPORTANT NOTIFICATIONS, WATER REPORTS, AND MUCH MORE.  
SOME ITEMS YOU SHOULD NOTE:
1.   Our website has many features and useful information.
2.  Water usage and bill information are available on our website once you sign up.
3. Water samples are collected and tested each month and TCEQ tests each year.
4. Water rates, fees, and service applications and right of way easements are available online.
5. You can always pay your bills by mail, bank draft, In person and drop box at back door of office.
6. Call the office if you have any questions.

OUR ANNUAL MEETING IS ON SATURDAY MARCH 2, 2024 @ 7PM AT THE PROVIDENCE BAPTIST CHURCH FELLOWSHIP HALL.

WE THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT AND WE APPRECIATE ALL OF OUR CUSTOMERS! WE WILL CONTINUE TO WORK HARD TO PROVIDE THE BEST WATER AS WE KEEP IMPROVING AND UPGRADING THE SYSTEM TO KEEP UP WITH THE GROWTH IN OUR COMMUNITY.

MAY YOU AND YOUR FAMILY HAVE A MERRY CHRISTMAS!!!

-THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS
